
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish   Newsletter   May   24th   2015 

  2015 

Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 

YEAR FOR CONSECRATED LIFE 
Pope Francis has designated this year as a year for 
Consecrated Life.The Midleton Parish Pastoral Council 
decided to mark the occasion with a celebration in The 
Church of The Most Holy Rosary on the evening of Mission 
Sunday i.e. October 18th 2015. We wish to invite all Priests – 
Diocesan, Religious and Missionary – together with 
Religious Sisters and Brothers who are natives of the Parish 
or who served in the Parish. Whereas the names and contact 
details of many would be known  to us, we wish this 
invitation to be all inclusive. We appeal to Parishioners who 
may have relatives or neighbours or friends as Priests or 
Religious to let us have their names and contact details. 
These can be handed in to the Parish Office or given to any 
member of the Pastoral Council on or before June 19th. 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

Robert (Bob) O’Donovan, Freda Lynch, Anne Prendergast, Freda Lynch, Margaret & 
Edward Scully, John Walsh, Delia O’Shea, 
 

May They Rest in Peace. 

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: 
Jessica Louise Barry, Amy Emma Grealy, Sadie Louise O’Keeffe-Porter 

 who were Baptised recently. 

CORPUS CHRISTI PROCESSION  
A meeting for all interested in helping to organise The Procession 
(June 7th) will take place in the sacristy of Holy Rosary Church, on this 
Monday, May 25th at  8.00pm. 
 

Hospital Confessions and Anointings 
Until further notice these will take place on the last Thursday 
of the month i.e. next Thursday May 28th at 11.20am. 

ACCORD  
Counselling: Accord offers a safe, professional and confidential process 
facilitating couples and individuals to explore, reflect upon and resolve 
difficulties in their marriage & relationship. For appointments please ring 
Jean  at  025-31899 

SUN FLOWER DAY 
The Annual Sunflower Day in aid of  Marymount Hospice takes place in 
Midleton, on Friday June 5th. Anyone wishing to give an hour of their 
time to this very worthy cause, please contact Mary Woods @ 087-
7558371 

Saint Vincent De Paul Society Carrigtwohill 
 
There will be a book and toy sale (new and nearly new) in 
Carrigtwohill Community Centre, on Thursday 28th May, from 11 
am until 4.30 pm. The proceeds of this sale go towards the local Saint 
Vincent de Paul.  

Rosary Rally 
Pilgrimage to Knock on Saturday, 
June 6th. Bus €20.00 from 
Midleton.Contact: Sheila @ 087 – 
9322998 or Mary @ 087-1279323 

Lough Derg Pilgrimage 
Four Day Pilgrimage, bus 
leaving Grand Parade on 
Saturday, June 4th, at 9.00am., 
returning Tuesday 9th June. For 
bookings and further details 
contact Paddy O’Sullivan at 
021-4893453 

Midleton C.B.S. Past Pupils Union. 
Bingo in C.B.S. Secondary School on 
Monday night, at 8.00pm. Great prizes 
and a great night out. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Saint Vincent De Paul contact number: 086-3114512 


